

December 19, 2013

To whom it may concern,

We are pleased to work with Gospelbiz. They have been providing a wonderful service to our ministry starting back in 2009 helping sponsor our events, such as our annual golf tournament. Because of their service, we are able to offer our participants high quality merchandise for a very reasonable price.

In addition to our events, they sponsor our monthly newsletters. We send out a quality, 4 color newsletter for a fraction of what we were paying to print it ourselves, not to mention the amount of time it is saving our ministry!

We are excited to work alongside Gospelbiz in the coming months for our future events and mailings!

Sincerely,

James Bolin Executive Director